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      Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,    

This week, KS1 enjoyed a trip to Dudley Zoo. They were so excited about going to see the 

animals, it was lovely to see. Thank goodness the weather stayed dry for them! Thank you to Mr 

Lees for organising the trip. It is a great opportunity to bring children’s learning to life. I am sure 

that they all enjoyed going and that they got a lot out of the experience.  

A reminder – next week is the start of swimming lessons for Y6 children. These lessons are part 

of the national curriculum, and the requirement is that all children leaving primary school can 

swim at least 25 metres. In order to achieve this, it is essential that all children attend these 

lessons. Please make sure that all children have the appropriate swimming kit.  

Next week it is the Y1 phonics tests. These are national tests which all schools have to carry out. 

Mrs Burns will be administering them and will ensure that they all children feel comfortable when 

doing them. 

As you know a general election has been called and we have been told that we will be used as a 

polling station. Therefore, school will be closed on Thursday 4th July.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Jon Stevens.  

Information 
  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 10th June                                   

Phonics Test for Y1  

Thursday 13th June                              

Swimming lessons start for Y6 

Tuesday 18th June                                   

Pre-School Sports Day at 10.30am 

Wednesday 19th June                                   

Y5/6 Sports Day at 2pm 

Thursday 20th June                                   

Reception Sports Day at 2pm  

Wednesday 26th June                                   

Reception New Parent Meeting 

Thursday 4th July                      

General Election – School Closed 

Friday 19th July                                     

End of Term 

Monday 22nd July                               

Staff INSET Day – School Closed 

 

Summer Fayre 

Thursday 11th July – 3.30pm – 5pm 

If anyone would like to have a stall at our 

summer fayre, it is £10 per table.  

Please contact the school office on 01384 

816940 or email: 

info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk with the 

heading: Summer Fayre.  

Please let friends and family know – it would 

be lovely to see as many stalls as possible.  

House Points – This week’s winners are: Air  

Air 

782 
Earth 

585 

Fire 

618 

Water 

591 

Attendance this Week 

Class RM – 86%                                    

Class RB – 91%                               

Class 1B – 97%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 92%                                           

Class 2L – 91%                                             

Class 3/4B – 88%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 93%                                          

Class 3/4F – 90%                                                

Class 5/6B – 89%                                        

Class 5/6K – 95%                                        

Class 5/6N – 92% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 91%   

 Well done to class 1B Le for        

97% attendance this week! 

 

 

KS1 trip to Dudley Zoo 

 
 

This week, children in KS1 enjoyed a trip to 

Dudley Zoo as part of their science work on 

animals.  
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